
1

Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Sherry Tarasoff - Preliminary Estimates of Saskatoon’s Population, July 
1, 2023 - CK 425-5

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 8:15 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Sherry Tarasoff ‐ Preliminary Estimates of Saskatoon’s Population, July 1, 2023 ‐ CK 
425‐5 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, February 12, 2024 ‐ 08:15 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, February 12, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Sherry 

Last Name: Tarasoff 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Peterson Cres 
Ward: Ward 4 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: GPC - February 14, 2023 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 8.3.1 Preliminary Estimates of Saskatoon’s Population, July 1, 
2023 
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Comments: 
This 5-page Information Report and 13-page appendix report were prepared by Mr. Jordan and Mr. Kowalchuk by 
applying statistical techniques and Statistics Canada’s population estimates methodology to estimate the Saskatoon 
population as at July 1, 2023. The Information Report indicates that this information will be available from Statistics 
Canada in May 2024. Who requested this preliminary estimation? For what purpose is this preliminary estimation 
required now that couldn’t wait until Statistics Canada publishes their estimates in May? 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No 




